
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your school has chosen to be a Mark school within the Food for 

Life Partnership (FFLP). The Food for Life team has many 

resources to help your school become the best when it comes to 

school dinners, learning about cooking, visiting farms and 

growing food. 

You are a very important member of the school community. The 

team would like ONE SUGGESTION from you on what YOU 

would like to change / improve within your school in relation to 

FOOD, GROWING, COOKING or any other issue related to the 

Food for Life Partnership Mark. Tell your school what you’d like 

to change and how it should be changed. 
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Thank you 
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